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Multiple injuries in N. Oakridge Circle shooting

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Dec. 11, 2021

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County deputies responded around 10:50 p.m.
Friday, Dec. 10, 2021, to a shooting on East Oakridge Circle near North Oakridge Circle in the
North Charleston area. They found two male gunshot victims. One suffered a wound that was
not life-threatening. The other was seriously wounded after being shot multiple times. Both were
taken to area hospitals. A third male who suffered blunt-force injuries also was hospitalized.

Detectives are investigating the circumstances that led to their injuries. No arrests have been
made.

UPDATE Dec. 14, 2021

Detectives are continuing to investigate the circumstances that led to the shooting and are still
determining who opened fire. No arrests have been made. There is no information indicating a
lingering threat to the broader community.

Responding deputies initially encountered one male who had suffered a gunshot wound to the
arm that was not life-threatening. Two more injured males were found. One suffered multiple
gunshot wounds but is expected to survive. A third male suffered blunt-force injuries to the head
after being struck by an object.

Anyone with information about the shooting can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or
Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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